
 

 CT STATE ADVISORY COUNCIL ON SPECIAL EDUCATION   

Regular Meeting 

Wednesday, February 27, 2013 

2:30pm - 5:00pm 

Room MCR3 

CT State Department of Education 
25 Industrial Park Road 
Middletown, CT 06457 

 

 

The SAC Regular Meeting scheduled for Wednesday, February 27 has been cancelled.  
The next meeting of the full Council is scheduled for Wednesday, March 20 in the 
same location.    

Thank you for your interest in the CT State Advisory Council on Special Education. 

 


